
Elected leaders, 
 
I regret that I can not be there in person to testify about this ridiculous bill.   “Reasonable” gun 
restrictions of any type are just poor labels for governmental control.   Nothing is this bill will help me 
protect my family.   Nothing in this bill will help to protect anyone.   Those that murder and are lawless 
will not recognize, nor abide by, anything in this bill.   It seeks only to control the law abiding.  It seeks 
only to pay back campaign donations to those that would want total control of a society.   Vote no on 
this bill and spend more time correcting state spending, how we invest for our future and how to help 
business flourish in this great state. 
 
Robert Miller 
 


